









training children, teen, and adult teachers

rying to make a difference in one of the most neglected church responsibilities

Grace Baptist Missions Committee Columbus, Georgia From: Abb Thomas

Dear Friends,

I want to thank you for the support you extend to us and have for several years.

Through our Teacher Training and the Master Club ministry we are trying to make an impact. Each year we average up to or above 3,000 teachers in our four hour sessions to enhance the work of teachers across our nation. I was at Grace last year for about 60 teachers.

There are thousands of churches who never train their teachers, but your church is one that's on track with Bro. Rands leading you! The Clubs are running 25 thousand children weekly, plus their leaders. Hundreds are saved through this outreach each year. Your church has been faithful in this ministry for years!

Pray for us as we continue training, and producing helps to teachers across the nation, and still traveling approximately 40-thousand miles a year.

Sincerely, Abb, Janice, and Paul Thomas

